Fircroft, Inc

P.0. Box 1174 Eastsound, WA 98245

Important Notice

June 26, 2008

We have asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to approve an application to
increase in rates per attached schedule, which reflects the current and proposed rates. Current rates
have been in effect for almost 8 years. As proposed, the rate increase would generate $4,788 (21 percent)
in additional revenue per year. The average customer will see a monthly increase of about $8.50 to

$9.00. If approved, the new rates will become effective August 15, 2008.

The need for an increase is due to increased costs of supplies, power, labor, laboratory fees and the
increase of various state regulatory agencies. Also, as the system ages ( it began operating in 1977),

more maintenance and repairs are required.

If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the commission’s mailing list, or have questions
about the retaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person
at commission’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 am on July 31, or by using the “Public Comment”

feature at the commission’s web site, at www.utc.gov.

The commission is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting on August 14. If you are unable to
attend an open meeting in person, the commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate or
listen by telephone. Call 360 664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 800 562-6150
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